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HEALTH FACILITIES &

SERVICES REVIEW BCARD
June 18, 2020
VIA EMAIL and REGULAR MAIL
Karen Senger, RN, BSN Mr. Mike Constantino
Supervisor, Central Office Operations Illinois Department of Public Health
Section Division of Health Systems Development
Division of Health Care Facilities and Program Review Section
Programs 525 West Jefferson Street
illinois Department of Public Health 2" Floor
525-535 West Jefferson Street Springfield, llinois 62761-0001

Springfield, lllinois 62761-0001

RE: Rehabilitation Institute of Chicago d/b/a Shirley Ryan AbilityLab
Project #19-008
Increased Number of Rehabilitation Beds to 262

Dear Ms. Senger and Mr. Constantino:

This letter confirms that effective May 21, 2020, the remaining eight (8) additional beds
are operational as a resuit of Project #19-008. The above-referenced Project is now
complete in accord with the attached letter sent to Ms. Courtney Avery via e-mail on May
28, 2020. Thus, the Rehabilitation Institute of Chicago doing business as the Shirley Ryan
AbilityLab is fully operational with two hundred and sixty-two (262) licensed beds. If you
have any questions or need us to take any further action, please do not hesitate to contact
me at 312.238.6208 or nparidy@sralab.org. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Khney E Ausr,

Nancy E. Paridy
Senior Vice President,
Chief Administrative Officer

Enclosure

cc: Courtney Avery, Administrator

Advancing Human Ability.
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May 28, 2020

Via Email: courtney.avery@illinois.gov and Overnight Courier

Ms. Courtney Avery

Administrator

lllinois Health Facilities and
Services Review Board

525 West Jefferson

Springfield, IL 62761

RE: Permit # 19-008 - Notification of Project Completion
Dear Ms. Avery:

Please be advised that the above-referenced project was completed on May 14, 2020,
with the project’s final eight beds becoming available for use.

A report of final realized costs will be provided prior to September 30, 2020.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 312.238.6208 or nparidy@sralab.org. Thank you for your assistance!

Very truly yours,

Nancy E. Paridy
Senior Vice President, Chief Administrative Officer

Advancing Human Ability.



